Village of Coxsackie

Public Hearing Minutes

Local Law #3 of 2019-Amending the Village of Coxsackie Code Chapter 67 to Require Installation of a Knox Box on Buildings Located Within the Village

April 8, 2019


The Public Hearing was called to order by Mayor Mark Evans at 6:30 p.m.  Present were Trustee Stephen Hanse, Trustee Donald Daoust, Trustee Joseph Ellis and Trustee Dianne Ringwald.

Mayor Evans stated that the purpose of the Public Hearing is to allow for public comment on Local Law #3 of 2019. This local law is to amend Chapter 67 of the Village Code. The changes made are to add provisions to require installation of a Knox Box on the exterior of commercial, business and multi-family buildings located within the Village.  

No public comments were offered.
A motion to adjourn the Public Hearing was made by Trustee Daoust and seconded by Trustee Hanse. Trustee Hanse voted yes. Trustee Daoust voted yes. Trustee Ellis voted yes. Trustee Ringwald voted yes. The motion carried. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting was adjourned at 6:45 p.m.


Respectfully submitted,



Nikki Bereznak
Clerk 






